
 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

                                                        

This week at WGPA … 
Term 5 – Monday 22 May 2023 

Dear families,  

Last week saw Mr Thomas being awarded as ‘Partner Apprentice of the Year’, 

it was a true privilege for myself, Mrs Drury and Mr Kitchen to accompany him 

to the ceremony and to see him being presented with his award. 

I am also delighted to share that Mrs Watson has given birth to a healthy little 

boy. Congratulations to the whole family, Arthur and Emily love sharing updates 

with us. If you are lucky, you might meet baby Eli when Mrs Watson is 

collecting her two children on infant site! 

As another term draws to a close, I sit and reflect on the bust term that has 

passed, Key Stage One and Two SATS are complete, and I must say that the 

children worked so hard and as always made us so proud! My favourite 

memory by far this term was our ‘Coronation Celebration’ seeing families 

having fun together to commemorate such a historic moment. Next term sees 

the start of many transition events, and lots of fun celebrations to end the 

academic year.  

Enjoy your half term break and I look forward to the start of Term 6. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Friday 26 May 

End of Term 5 

 

Monday 5 June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 14 June 

Mini Olympics Games (Y3/4) 

 

Week beginning 26 June 

WGSA Transition Week (Y6) 

 

4 July to 6 July 

Walton Transition Week (Y6) 

 

Tuesday 4 July 

Priory/Kings/KGGS Transition Day 

(Y6) 

 

4 July and 5 July 

WGPA Transition Days 

 

Monday 17 July 

Y5 Trip to London 

 

Friday 21 July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

Café Drop in: 

Tuesday (alternate weeks 

throughout the term) 9-9.30am- 

with Mrs Mammatt (attendance 

and family liaison officer) and 

members of our pastoral team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At WGPA we actively promote a 

positive reading culture throughout our 

school.  

It is important to read with your child 

at home each evening and to record 

this in their reading diary. Please can 

you also ensure that your child has their 

reading book in school every day. 


